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14th July 2021 

Important Covid-19 updates from Public Health and 

Newcastle City Council 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached an important update from Public Health England and Newcastle 

City Council that is being sent to all parents/carers of children who attend Newcastle 

schools.  

It tells you what all schools in the city have been instructed to do regarding Covid-19 

measures between now and the end of term on 23rd July, and how things will change 

from when we come back to school in September. 

Thanks so much for your patience and understanding over the past year with 

all of the constant changes in rules and guidance, it really is appreciated by us 

all.  

If your child is entitled to income-related free school meals, we have been advised by 

the local authority to issue supermarket vouchers for the summer holidays – these 

will be sent via text message and/or email on Friday. 

Take care, 

C. Heeley 

Mr. Heeley 

Head Teacher  
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